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University of ' Oklahoma-
'

ATTN: .Mr. Wayne Steen, Director
_

Minority Engineering Program
Norman,=0klahoma 73019

,

Dear Mr. Steen: |

This letter is - a . followup- to my conversation with you .on Thursday,
'

,

April 26, 1990,, As you know, I am a Manager;in the.NRC Region I office in' King.
~

of Prussia, Pennsylvania and I assist in. the NRC's efforts to recruit qualified; '

candidates for positions in our ~ Agency.. I am from 0klahoma and am particularly. t
. interested-in recruiting individuals from that area. . I am aware of .the organ-

'

ization you- represent and of your efforts to promote minority students.

I am- confirming that .I will meet =with you regarding the. NRC's program and'
potential candidates at- the University :of 0aklahoma at 9':00 a.m. on
May'25',!!990, I' look forward .to- meeting you and telling you about ~ the NRC and -
the opportunities available to your students.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
i

CURTis J. COWG)LL ,

;

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief '[Reactor: Projects Section No..1A.
Division of Reactor Projects
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